
                                                                                                     
Friday 3rd February 2017 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                                 Next week is Internet safety week, please help to keep your child safe on line by 

discussing this with them and exploring the links that we provide to you as a school.  

‘Schools will Rock You’ 

Years 4 and 5 had the opportunity to watch this amazing show at Park school on Tuesday. It was thoroughly 

enjoyed, despite the wet walk!  

Netball 

Very well done to our netball club who played a friendly and had fun at Landkey school this week. Thank you 

to the parents who helped to get them there and who suffered the wet weather in order to support them. 

We can’t do these things without you!  

Mrs Recycle 

Codden class had fun learning about recycling this week with Mrs Recycle who came to visit. Hopefully they 

are helping you to look after the environment at home too! 
Arts Project:  WANTED 

After half term we will be working on a whole school art project with local artist Di Murray.  Groups of 

children will be working with Di to create some sculptures about recycling, reusing and looking after our 

wonderful world.  We would be really grateful of donations of the following items to support this project:  

plastic bottles with tops, bottle tops and plastic containers in a range of different colours and sizes.  

Please could you ensure that any donated items are washed and encourage your friends and family to start 

collecting as we will need lots! 
 

 

 

 

 

Dates:  

Friday 10th February Big Sheep Night: Tickets still available 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th February Half term 

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day (Book swap) 

Friday 3rd March – World Book Day (Dress up as your favourite book character)  
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With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

After school clubs next week 

Mon: Gaming club  

Tues: Irish Dancing, Construction, Creative 

Wednesday: Netball 

Thurs: Soccer skills 

Please collect promptly from after school clubs 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know 

so that they can arrange staffing around the numbers. 
 

Reader of the week… 

Codden-Freya B  

Tarka-Charlie G   

Barum-Joshua 

Saunton-Tehya 

Exmoor- Tristan 

Lundy-Dylan  

Growth Mindset Award… 

           Codden-Marley  

           Tarka-Julie & Charlie B  

           Barum-Kieran 

           Saunton-Riley  

           Exmoor-Evie 

           Lundy-Casey  

Well 
Done! 

PTFA Event- Friday 10th February 
 
Raffle prizes wanted for The Big Sheep raffle! 

Tickets for entry still available! 
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